

Newsletter-28th June 2019

ATTENDANCE

Well done to the children in Years 1, 2 and 3 who have 100% attendance this week.

<u>YEAR</u>	ATTENDANCE %
RECEPTION	88%
YEAR 1	100%
YEAR 2	100%
YEAR 3	100%
YEAR 4	96%



93-96%

Below 93%



96-100%

ARTIST-PRINTING

As a follow up to our session with the Illustrator a few weeks ago, the children in Years 2,3 and 4 worked with Printer, Cath Homer. A few of the children's illustrations from Room on the Broom and The Tiger who came to Tea were selected to be printed onto cushion covers. Our Friends from the Village also joined us and a small group of them have volunteered to have a sewing session to complete the cushions.



PUPIL VOICE

Well done to Hayden, Katie, Aimee-Leigh and Lloyd who took part in the Hexham Partnership Pupil Voice conference today at Queen Elizabeth High School. The theme this year was 'Global Goals' and the children too part in different activities including a drama workshop which ended with a performance in the afternoon. Thank you to Mrs Parker who accompanied them for the day.

ROUNDERS

The Year 4 children enjoyed a rounders afternoon at their new middle schools on Wednesday. Thank you to Mrs Phillips, Mrs Parker and Amy McKenzie for transporting the children to and from Hexham. The children were an absolute credit to us-well done! Apologies, photographs of St. Joseph's were not permitted.





SCHOOL WEBSITE AWARDS

I was delighted to receive a phone call from our website provider (eschools) today. We have been awarded the awards above for having such an informative and well maintained website. If you click on each of the icons on the website, you can find out more information about how we fulfil the criteria.

HUMSHAUGH VILLAGE HALL PERFORMANCE

The Lawnmowers Theatre Ensemble presents their performance 'MIST' on Tuesday 16th July at 7pm. 'Mist' looks at Personal Independent Payments (PIP) and the government's programme of reassessment. It explores the human cost behind the repeated, often confusing, process through the eyes of Frankie, a young woman with learning disabilities. Tickets are available at Humshaugh Village Shop.

SPORTS DAY

A letter was sent out on Wednesday about our Sports Day and Friends fun afternoon which will take place on Wednesday 3rd July (weather permitting).

HOMEWORK

As the end of term is nearly upon us, the teachers and I have decided not to send any more homework out! However, we would really appreciate all children continuing to practise their dialogue, songs and actions for Shakespeare Rocks! Also, please ensure ALL school reading books are returned to school by Friday 12th July.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB UPDATE

SPORTS CLUB

*REMINDER * Please note that there will be NO SPORTS CLUB on MONDAY 1ST JULY.

*SPORTS CLUB WILL TAKE PLACE ON THE LAST MONDAY OF TERM 15TH JULY (WITHOUT THE YEAR 4s)

HOMEWORK CLUB

The last Homework club for this year will take place on Tuesday 9th July.

7ΙΙΜΒΔ

The last Zumba will take place on Thursday 11th July.

FRIENDS OF HUMSHAUGH

Tuck shop

Running today, 3.05pm at the hatch - bring some pennies!

Dates for your diary

Monday 1st July: NO SPORTS CLUB

New starter meetings

Wednesday 3rd July: Sports Day 10.30-12pm

Family picnic 12-1pm

Friends' fun afternoon 1-3pm

Friday 5th July: The BIG Cardboard Arcade Challenge (more info to follow)

Monday 8th July: TRANSFER DAY (Y4s) PARENTS RESPONSIBLE FOR TRAVEL ARRANGEMENTS

Tuesday 9th July: LAST HOMEWORK CLUB

Wednesday 10th July: Shakespeare Rocks! Summer Production (9.15am and 5.30pm)

Thursday 11th July: Doctors from Malawi visit

Y3 and 4 Annual Partnership Sports Festival (Y3/4)

LAST ZUMBA

Friday 12th July: Into the Woods Storytelling session two

Monday 15th July: LAST SPORTS CLUB

Tuesday 16th July: NO HOMEWORK CLUB

Thursday 17th July: NO ZUMBA

Mon 15th July-Wed 17th July: YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL-Broomley Grange

Friday 19th July: Year 4 Leaver Service 9.15am / Year 4 Water fight/Break up for summer holidays